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Megan Steer

From: Steven Huish <sahuish@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2015 1:01 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: Desalination plant

I'm all for the new plant. It's about time. We've been waiting for 25+ years. 

Steven Huish 

5459 Quail Meadows Drive 

Carmel, CA 93923 

 

(831) 320-0228 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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